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COMMENTS



May 27, 2019
Mr. Harding,

As you know we have had issues at 1245 NE Goshen dr. (Montecello subdivision/permit#2020-
2029). Last summer and fall we worked with Theole Foundation company, to put it mildly we
had nothing but problems. Overcharges, egress windows in wrong location, beam pickets off
etc. Then a few months later we found that on the bulk of our projects he didn not get footing
inspections done or at least not turned in. We are no longer working with Theole Foundations,
nor on working terms with them.

At 1245 Goshen it appears that they did not install a Ufer bar and did not submit a footing
inspection. After consulting with Arrow Circle Electric and ML Crose foundation they both feel

the best way to move forward is by installing driven ground rods. They have also both inspected
the foundation and cannot locate the Ufer, both feel it was simply never installed.

We are asking that you let the project proceed by installing driven ground rods. Please let us
know your thoughts and decision as soon as possible.

Best regards,

Jeff (Nick Zvacek Construction)



